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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
In the Summer term, our Year 5 Science topic is 
Earth and Space. To both inspire and enhance 
our pupil’s knowledge on the topic, we have 
arranged a school trip to Jodrell Bank.  This will 
take place on Wednesday 23rd October. 
Jodrell Bank is an inspirational place full of 
mind-blowing stories of pioneering heritage and 
cutting-edge science. As part of our trip, pupils 
will take a guided tour of the Solar System and 
discover constellations in Jodrell Bank's Space 
Dome. They will then continue their journey of discovery in their exhibitions, learning how the Lovell 
Telescope views the Universe and about the live science taking place at the UNESCO World Heritage 
Site  
 
Children will leave school on a coach at 9:30am prompt and will return before the end of the school 
day.   
 
School will be covering most of the cost for the trip, but we would like to ask for a contribution of £10 

to help with the remaining costs.  

While trip payments are voluntary, we welcome your contributions to allow these educational visits to 

go ahead. 

 
Please visit the School Money link School Money  to pay your £10 contribution.  

 

To grant permission for your child to attend the trip you must fill in the online consent form please 

visit https://forms.office.com/e/ENU64xYxVu 

 

Children will need to wear school uniform for the trip. We would be grateful if you could ensure your 

child has an appropriate coat and footwear for the day, as it may be wet and there will be lots of 

walking. Please do not send your child in with any pocket money.  

 

*If you are sending your child with a prescribed inhaler on the day, you must ensure an up to 

date medical consent form is completed or they will be unable to attend. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask any of the Year 5 staff. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Ball, Mrs Davies, Mr Smith & Miss Whitehurst 
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